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June 27, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written to serve as a recommendation for Ruben Burgos for a position on the
Milwaukee Fire and Police Commission.

My name 1s Jeffrey Wiesmueller and I have had the privilege to know Ruben for over 30
years. We were both Police Officers on the Milwaukee Police Department. Although I
was never assigned to work as a partner with Ruben, I did work with him on many
investigations. I had the opportunity to see first hand his high level of organizational
skills, his enthusiasm for police work, his integrity and his empathy for the citizens he
was in contact with during those investigations. In addition to those qualities, Ruben had
the ability to motivate those working around him to be their best. Ruben has a natural
ability to communicate to others in a clear and calm manner that fellow officers
responded to very positively.

I have been retired from the Milwaukee Police Department for 10 years, but I am still
inspired when I talk to Rueben about the city of Milwaukee. He has a strong
commitment for Milwaukee and the citizens who live there.

I strongly believe Ruben would be an excellent addition to the Milwaukee Fire and Police
Commission. :

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at || NGz

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Wiesmueller





